
Personal details are things that could identify you to other people - like your 
surname, address, phone number, email, school name or school uniform 
details. You are not allowed to share this information for your own safety.

If you are uploading something to our website, please read these rules and 
make sure you follow them. We check everything before it goes on our 
website so if you do not follow these rules then your work or pictures will not 
be displayed.

Young Vets Club is for children of all ages and very young children may look 
at the website with their parents and carers. This means you cannot send in 
creations that contain anything that would be unsuitable for young children, 
like violence, swearing, rude words, or references to unsuitable films, games 
or TV shows.

Only upload pictures of your creations. Do not include yourself or anybody 
else in the photo or we won’t be able to display them. If you would like 
to send us a picture of yourself for our website, magazine or social media 
then ask your parent or carer to email it to us and we will email them a 
photography permission form so that we can use it.

You must only send in photos and videos that you’ve made yourself. You 
can’t send in things that you’ve found on the internet or which belong to 
your friends.

Your creations must not talk about certificate 15 or 18 films and games. 
You should also not talk about music stars and other celebrities who are 
unsuitable for children.

We do not allow creations that feature brand names or logos. That might 
include branding on your clothing so try not to wear clothing with prominent 
logos in videos and photographs that you send to us.

Make sure your creation is relevant to the topic. For example, don’t share a 
picture of your guitar if we’ve asked you to send a picture of your football top.

Please don’t copy and paste anything you haven’t made yourself. 


